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To: Jeremy Hunt, Secretary of State for Health, Government of the United Kingdom
Dear Mr Hunt,

We are writing to you from the Changing Markets Foundation, Health Action International
(HAI), the European Public Health Alliance (EPHA), Health Care Without Harm Europe and
the Alliance to Save Our Antibiotics, to follow up on our correspondence at the end of last
year, in which we called for urgent action to tackle environmental pollution at
pharmaceutical

factories supplying the UK’s National Health Service (NHS)...

(Read more...)
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